
 

 

 

 

 

A new option has been proposed for the location of Junction 18A on the 

M4 that could have a significant impact on Pucklechurch. A brand-new link 

road could be built through the parish to link up with a new motorway 

junction at Westerleigh Road.  

DRAFT PLANS CAN BE SEEN ON THE PARISH COUNCIL WEBSITE 

http://ow.ly/osd830dtvWl 

South Gloucestershire Council’s public consultation will take place 

between August and October. 

WHAT YOU CAN DO NOW: 

1. Spread the word about the forthcoming consultation to 
friends and neighbours 
 

2. Keep up to date with news via the Parish Council website and 
noticeboards – follow news alerts on Twitter @M418aNews 
 

3. Sign up to the www.pucklechurch.org mailing list 
 

4. Write to Luke Hall MP at luke.hall.mp@parliament.uk with 
your concerns 
 

5. Register for notification of the consultation with SGC: 
https://consultations.southglos.gov.uk 

NEW MOTORWAY JUNCTION AND 

LINK ROAD TO BE BUILT STRAIGHT 

THROUGH PUCKLECHURCH? 


